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Harmon Farm Estates Subdivision 
Project #2202-4236 

 
The Hollis Planning Board has received an application for a four-lot subdivision 

on a property located off Sarah Vaughn Road, Map 4 Lot 2A, to be called 

Harmon Farm Estates.  

On Wednesday 28 April 2021, at 5:00 PM, the Hollis Planning Board has 

scheduled a site visit at this location.  All members of the public are welcome to 

attend. All attendees are asked to wear a mask and observe social 

distancing guidelines. 

On Wednesday 28 April 2021, at 7:00 PM, there will be a public hearing 

regarding this application at the beginning of the regular Planning Board 

meeting.  This will be a Zoom meeting, as town buildings are not yet open to 

the public.  Details, including password to sign in, will be posted on the Hollis 

website: www.hollismaine.org.  All members of the public are welcome to 

attend. 

For further information, or if you would like to submit comments to the Board 

regarding this project, please mail to:  Hollis Planning Board, 34 Town Farm 

Road, Hollis ME 04042, or email to:  planningboard@hollismaine.org. 

 

Paul Mattor, Chair 

Hollis Planning Board 
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